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W E S T E N D N E W S 
NOVEMBER-DECEMBER 1976 

WEST END ASSOCIATION MOVING 
TOWARD INCORPORATION, 

MEETING SET FOR NOVEMBER 30 

The Board of Directors, after many delays, 
has drafted and approved for recommendation 
to the entire Association, a set of Articles 
of Incorporation and Bylaws. This would 
enable the Association to become a non­
profit corporation, and, under recent inter­
pretations, become not only tax-exempt 
(whatever money we raised would not be taxed), 
but possible tax-deductible (whatever money 
we got could be deducted by the donor as a 
gift). The next stage is to have these docu­
ments presented to the entire Association. 
That will be done at a general meeting to 
be held on ~eeda1• 1 Noxemier 30, 7 :30 p.m . • 

the Pine Room of the G ade Street YWCA. 
This s mee g, 
plan to attend. If you would like to see 
copies of the Articles and Bylaws before the 
meeting, please contact Thorns Craven, 
725-9832, or any officer or member of the 
Board. 

HANES PARK SCULPTURE PROJECT GETS GRANT 
FROM NORTH CAROLINA ARTS COUNCIL: $2,000! 

The West End Association was recently granted 
another $2,000 to finance design of a "par­
ticipatory sculpture" for Hanes Park. This 
will go along with $1,000 already received 
from the Winston-Salem Arts Council. A com­
mittee is working on procedures to be followed 
in receiving submissions of proposals, and 
then selecting the design. If you have ideas, 
send them to Sculpture Committee, P. 0. Box 
161, Winston-Salem, N. C., 27102. 

CHRISTMAS PARTY SET FOR DECEMBER 17, 
AT THE WOMAN'S CLUB; 

OTHER DECEMBER TRADITIONS TO BE OBSERVED 

The annual Christmas party for The West End 
Association and all the residents of the 
neighborhood has been set for Friday night, 
December 17, beginning at 8:00 p.m. The set­
ting this year will be one of the most dis­
tinctive old structures in the West End, the 
Winston-Salem Woman's Club at 952 West Fourth 
Street. 

Macy Stikeleather, 1101 Glade Street, 724-5136, 
bas agreed to be the organizer of the party, 
and persons who want to help out will be grate­
fully received. Every year we are all amazed 
at the magnificent array of desserts, cakes, 
cookies, hors d'oeuvres, and other things that 
people from the West End bring to share with 
their neighbors on this holiday occasion, and 
surely this year will surpass those past. 
Macy will be looking for help with preparation 
of the Woman's Club, with serving, and with 
clean-up, so please give her a call now and 
let her know what you will contribute . 

In addition to the Christmas Party, other dates 
have been set for traditional West End events. 
The children's decoration of the tree in the 
Glade Street-West End Boulevard triangle will 
be on Saturday, December 18, at 2:00 p.m. 
Kids should bring homemade ornaments, popcorn 
and cranberry strings, and help decorate the 
tree. 

Christmas caroling will take place on Wednes­
day, December 22, at 7:30 p.m. Meet at the 
Glade Street Christmas tree, and help serenade 
your neighbors with traditional carols and 
songs of Christmas. 

IMPORTANT DATES: Neighborhood Meeting, YWCA, November 30 
(Put on your 
calendar now) Christmas Party, Woman's Club, December 17 


